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HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

Happy Holidays from the Scouts of Troop 839! 

Webelos Winter Weekend  
The troop hosted the Fire Safety/Building station Saturday, 
Dec. 6th. We did a great job! It was a little windy, but the 
weather was pretty much not an issue. In the morning, it 

was nice and calm, but in the 
afternoon, we got swarmed with 
people!  

Holiday Outing 
Troop 839 had their annual Holiday Outing the 13th-14th of Dec. There were 
plenty of games to play and the troop took a hike to the crevices. Because 
there was no snow on Saturday, we couldn’t go sledding and all that fun stuff 
to do with snow. So that was kind of a bummer. But, we did wake up to it 
snowing Sunday morning! It was a great December campout. 

http://jllawnsnow.webs.com/


Christmas Party 
The troop finished off the year with a Christmas 
party! There was food, a mini-COH, and, most 
importantly, gifts! It was a great way to finish 
off one of the best years for Troop 839!  

2014 Review 
Now comes the review of 2014 for Troop 839. 
We accomplished a whole lot this year! From 
getting new scouts to summer camp at Catalina 
Island to Camporee, the troop, I believe, had 
one of its best years in a while! This great year 
for 839 couldn’t have happened without the 
great adult leadership, the parent’s willingness, 
and the scout’s hard work all year long.  

Looking Forward 
Be looking forward to a new year, 2015. We 
should be having a potluck to celebrate the 
troop’s accomplishments and yet another 
campout. Also, have a good holiday break! 
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